

15 June 2022

Official information request 8140010402 (Please quote this in any correspondence)

Andrew Punnett

By email: fyi-request-19504-b25d40e9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Tēnā koe Andrew

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

Re: Auckland Have Your Say Consultation

Thank you for your email dated 30 May 2022, in which you requested information about feedback that was received in response to the Auckland Have Your Say consultation. The specific details of your request and our response are below.

"Please send me the complete set of feedback that was received in response to the Auckland Have Your Say consultation on "Government's new housing rules: what it means for Auckland", excluding individual's names, written responses and any other personally identifying information."

The material you ask for is published under the heading 'Written feedback' on the council consultation webpage found here. This contains all feedback received and is compiled by the local board area received from.

There are also two related summary reports published under the heading 'Final reports' which can also be found on the right-hand side of the council consultation webpage. The first of these is a summary report of all feedback received, and the second is a report on the sample survey undertaken by Kantar Public.

Decisions relating to the information that is being released to you were made by Celia Davison, Manager Planning - Central/South.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman if you believe we have not responded appropriately to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official information request number 8140010402.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Pillay
Privacy and Official Information Coordinator
Governance Services